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I am a concerned customer of PSE.  I want to comment on Puget Sound Energy's Integrative 
Resource Plan ( IRP).   

PSE owns over a third of the Colstrip coal-fired power plant in Colstrip, Montana.  This plant is 
the largest source of greenhouse gas emissions in the Western US. For twenty years the owners 
of Colstrip have actively made modifications without installing modern pollution controls 
required by the Clean Air Act.  Over one third of the electricity used by folks who are served by 
PSE comes from coal.  Furthermore, PSE just signed a long-term contract to buy more coal 
power from the TransAlta plant in Centralia, a plant that must now ship in coal by rail from 
Powder River. 

This is their twenty year plan, PSE  intends to maintain their reliance on coal for the duration of 
the plan - in other words for the next twenty years.  
 
There is simply no justification for continued reliance over such a long period on the most highly 
polluting and climate-change effecting fuel source on the planet.  Coal needs to stay in the 
ground if humans are to remain on the planet in anything close to the civilization we recognize 
today.  We have a choice.  We must choose - PSE must choose - to rapidly convert to wind and 
solar energy sources and to make a major investment in energy conservation.   
 
We cannot wait twenty years for the next plan.  There will then be no "next plan".   
 
Please reject PSE's IRP.  Send them back to the drawing boards.  They need to look to the energy 
sources of the future, not of the past. 
 
--  
Barbara A. Keller 


